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48th Japan Club of Guam Charity Golf Tournament 

March 27, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Community Supporters  
 
The Japan Club of Guam is excited to announce the ‘48th Japan Club of Guam Charity Golf 
Tournament’, organized to strengthen bonds between Japan Club of Guam and the communities 
in Guam, and to support the Japanese International Academy of Guam. We cordially invite you to 
participate in this tournament and look forward to your support. This event is not just for Japan 
Club members; all are welcome to join. 
 

To register, please complete the attached form and return it to us via FAX or email. 
 

In addition, we are seeking donations for door prizes and would greatly appreciate any 
contributions you can make. Your generosity will significantly aid in the success of our event. 
 

Thank you very much for your support. We eagerly anticipate your participation and contribution 
to this worthy cause. Should you have any questions, please contact the Japan Club of Guam 
office at 671-646-8066. 
 

 
 
Tadashi Gonda 
President of Japan Club of Guam 

 

 

Sunday, June 8, 2025  Leopalace Resort Country Club 

 
| Schedule 

         Arrival:    10:30 a.m. 

         Opening Remarks       11:15 a.m. 

         Tee Off:    11:30 a.m. 
 

| Participation Fee 

         $120.00 
         Fee Includes Golf Play, Award Ceremony, Buffet Dinner, and a Donation to the  

         Japanese International Academy of Guam. 
 

| Competition Format :  Individual and Team Play 
         For team play, please form groups of four and inform us of your team members. 

 

| Registration 
         Please complete the attached form and return it via FAX or email. 

 

| Payment Details 
         Payment Deadline      Friday, May 30, 2025 

         Payment Location      Japan Club Office, PIA MARINE, 1st Floor 

         Please make checks payable to ‘ Japan Club of Guam’. 
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48th Japan Club of Guam Charity Golf Tournament 
 

< Player Registration Form > 
 

 
Name Handicap Contact 

 Player ①  ex YAMADA, TARO ex 14  ex ６７１-xxx-xxxx 

 Player ②  ex YAMADA, TARO ex 14  

  Player ③  ex YAMADA, TARO ex 14  

 Player ④  ex YAMADA, TARO ex 14  

   
Group 
Name 

  ex ABC team 

 

 

 
Please fill in the form and send it back to us by FAX or email.  

 

Closing Date: Friday, May 30, 2024 

 

 
I hereby confirm my participation in the 48th Japan Club of Guam Golf Tournament and agree 

to pay the participation fee of $120.00 per person at the Japan Club of Guam Office. Additionally, 

I acknowledge that I am responsible for any accidents or injuries that may occur during the 

tournament. 

 

 

 

 

 
Representative Signature                                      Date 
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48th Japan Club of Guam Charity Golf Tournament 

 

< Donation Application Form > 
 
We would like to donate the following to the 48th Japan Club of Guam Charity Golf 

Tournament. 

 
 

Name/ 
Organization Name 

 Person in 
Charge 

 

Tel  email  

Name of the 
donated items 

 Equivalent 
amount（＄） 

 

Banner 
Sponsorship 

Hall Banner Advertisement 

☐  ＄100 / unit   11 x 17 inch （4 signs on one Board） 

☐  ＄500 / unit   22 x 51 inch （1 signs for full one Board） 

 

For banner advertisements, please send us your desired design, including your 

company name and logo. For more information, contact Owano at the Japan Club of 

Guam (mobile: 671-486-1614) 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Authorized representative signature                                Date 

 

 

 
Please fill in the form and send it back to us by FAX or email. 

 
Deadline: Friday, May 30, 2025 
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